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STUDENTS 09.1222 

Nonresident Students 

The District shall allow nonresident students to enroll in the District pursuant to existing 

Admissions and Attendance Policy 09.12, Tuition Policy 09.124, and related procedures. 

Upon allowing nonresident pupil enrollment, the policy shall allow nonresident children to be 

eligible to enroll in any public school located within the District. The policy shall not 

discriminate between nonresident pupils, but may recognize enrollment capacity, as determined 

by the District. The nonresident pupil policy and any subsequent changes adopted by the Board 

shall be filed with the Kentucky Department of Education no later than thirty (30) days following 

their adoption.1 

REFERENCES: 

1KRS 158.120 

 KRS 157.350 

RELATED POLICIES: 

09.12; 09.124; 09.313; 09.42811 

Adopted/Amended: 7/5/2022 

Order #:         VI.3 

http://policy.ksba.org/DocumentManager.aspx?requestarticle=/KRS/158-00/120.pdf&requesttype=krs
http://policy.ksba.org/DocumentManager.aspx?requestarticle=/KRS/157-00/350.pdf&requesttype=krs
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Non-Resident Open Enrollment Guidelines

Beginning July 1, 2022, students are no longer required to live within
the school district or county to attend the school of their choice.

Important Components of the Non-Resident enrollment:

● Non-resident enrollment cannot exceed building or classroom
capacity.

● Student-athletes must meet all requirements established by the
KHSAA regarding transfers.

● Students may enroll in the Corbin School of Innovation but
certain requirements may apply.

● Transportation will not be provided to students outside the
district boundaries.

● All non-resident enrollments will be processed at the district
level.

● Corbin Preschool non-resident enrollment may be limited due to
capacity limitations for the current school year.

● Non-resident enrollments will be accepted through June 30th.
This is a first come, first serve basis due to the availability of
space at each school.


